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18 December 2013 

 

 

By Email 

 

 

Mr. Dan McDougall 

Assistant Deputy Minister 

International Affairs Branch 

Environment Canada 

15-1540, 200 Sacré-Coeur 

Fontaine Building 

Gatineau, Quebec 

K1A 0H3 

 

Re:   SEM-12-001 (BC Salmon Farms) submission 

 Acknowledgment of receipt of Canada’s Response to Article 21 request 

 

Dear Mr. McDougall: 

 

We hereby acknowledge receipt of the Government of Canada’s response to the 

Secretariat’s request for information under Article 21 of the NAAEC received by 

electronic mail on 17 December 2013. We will update our electronic public registry 

accordingly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

(original signed) 

Irasema Coronado, Ph.D.  

Executive Director  

 

cc: Mr. Enrique Lendo, Mexico Alternate Representative 

 Ms. Jane Nishida, US Alternate Representative (Acting) 

 Mr. Dane Ratliff, Director, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit, CEC 

 Mr. Hugh Benevides, Legal Officer, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit 


